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advanced techniques such as sharding and replication
Optimizing performance
Fluid Mechanics for Chemical Engineers James O. Wilkes
2017-07-20 The Chemical Engineer’s Practical Guide to
Fluid Mechanics: Now Includes COMSOL Multiphysics 5
Since most chemical processing applications are
conducted either partially or totally in the fluid
phase, chemical engineers need mastery of fluid
mechanics. Such knowledge is especially valuable in the
biochemical, chemical, energy, fermentation, materials,
mining, petroleum, pharmaceuticals, polymer, and wasteprocessing industries. Fluid Mechanics for Chemical
Engineers: with Microfluidics, CFD, and COMSOL
Multiphysics 5, Third Edition, systematically introduces
fluid mechanics from the perspective of the chemical
engineer who must understand actual physical behavior
and solve real-world problems. Building on the book that
earned Choice Magazine’s Outstanding Academic Title
award, this edition also gives a comprehensive
introduction to the popular COMSOL Multiphysics 5
software. This third edition contains extensive coverage
of both microfluidics and computational fluid dynamics,
systematically demonstrating CFD through detailed
examples using COMSOL Multiphysics 5 and ANSYS Fluent.

NoSQL with MongoDB in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Brad
Dayley 2014-08-21 NoSQL database usage is growing at a
stunning 50% per year, as organizations discover NoSQL's
potential to address even the most challenging Big Data
and real-time database problems. Every NoSQL database is
different, but one is the most popular by far: MongoDB.
Now, in just 24 lessons of one hour or less, you can
learn how to leverage MongoDB's immense power. Each
short, easy lesson builds on all that's come before,
teaching NoSQL concepts and MongoDB techniques from the
ground up. Sams Teach Yourself NoSQL with MongoDB in 24
Hours covers all this, and much more: Learning how NoSQL
is different, when to use it, and when to use
traditional RDBMSes instead Designing and implementing
MongoDB databases of diverse types and sizes Storing and
interacting with data via Java, PHP, Python, and
Node.js/Mongoose Choosing the right NoSQL distribution
model for your application Installing and configuring
MongoDB Designing MongoDB data models, including
collections, indexes, and GridFS Balancing consistency,
performance, and durability Leveraging the immense power
of Map-Reduce Administering, monitoring, securing,
backing up, and repairing MongoDB databases Mastering
fanuc-operator-manual-lr-handling-toolb-82724en
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The chapter on turbulence now presents valuable CFD
techniques to investigate practical situations such as
turbulent mixing and recirculating flows. Part I offers
a clear, succinct, easy-to-follow introduction to
macroscopic fluid mechanics, including physical
properties; hydrostatics; basic rate laws; and
fundamental principles of flow through equipment. Part
II turns to microscopic fluid mechanics: Differential
equations of fluid mechanics Viscous-flow problems, some
including polymer processing Laplace’s equation;
irrotational and porous-media flows Nearly
unidirectional flows, from boundary layers to
lubrication, calendering, and thin-film applications
Turbulent flows, showing how the k-ε method extends
conventional mixing-length theory Bubble motion, twophase flow, and fluidization Non-Newtonian fluids,
including inelastic and viscoelastic fluids
Microfluidics and electrokinetic flow effects, including
electroosmosis, electrophoresis, streaming potentials,
and electroosmotic switching Computational fluid
mechanics with ANSYS Fluent and COMSOL Multiphysics
Nearly 100 completely worked practical examples include
12 new COMSOL 5 examples: boundary layer flow, nonNewtonian flow, jet flow, die flow, lubrication,
momentum diffusion, turbulent flow, and others. More
than 300 end-of-chapter problems of varying complexity
are presented, including several from University of
Cambridge exams. The author covers all material needed
for the fluid mechanics portion of the professional
engineer’s exam. The author’s website
(fmche.engin.umich.edu) provides additional notes,
problem-solving tips, and errata. Register your product
at informit.com/register for convenient access to
downloads, updates, and corrections as they become
available.
Information Technology Essentials for Behavioral Health
Clinicians Naakesh Dewan 2010-11-02 The purpose of this
book is to be the premier resource for behavioural
health clinicians who are considering adopting
technology into their practice. Written by experts and
fanuc-operator-manual-lr-handling-toolb-82724en

policy makers in the field this book will be recognized
as the gold standard. Other books currently in this
field are extremely technical and are geared primarily
to policy makers, researchers and informaticians. While
this book will be a useful adjunct to that audience, it
is primarily designed for the over .5 million
behavioural health clinicians in the U.S. and the
millions others around the world. Adoption of technology
is slow in behavioural healthcare, and this book will
enhance the adoption and utilization of various
technologies in practice. I.T. vendors may also purchase
this book for their customers.
Integration and Management of Technology for
Manufacturing E. H. Robson 1991 To survive in the
increasingly competitive economic conditions of the
contemporary world, manufacturing organizations are
continually seeking ways of improving their market
shares by becoming more effective and efficient and by
producing goods of higher quality. It appears that
advanced manufacturing technology (AMT) can provide at
least some of the means of achieving these improvements.
Essentials of Marketing Research Kenneth E. Clow
2013-01-09 Essentials of Marketing Research: Putting
Research into Practice, an exciting new practical guide
by Kenneth E. Clow and Karen E. James offers a hands-on,
applied approach to developing the fundamental data
analysis skills necessary for making better management
decisions using marketing research results. Each chapter
opens by describing an actual research study related to
the chapter content, with rich examples of contemporary
research practices skillfully drawn from interviews with
marketing research professionals and published
practitioner studies. Clow and James explore the latest
research techniques, including social media and other
online methodologies, and they examine current
statistical methods of analyzing data. With emphasis on
how to interpret marketing research results and how to
use those findings to make effective management
decisions, the authors offer a unique learning-by-doing
approach to understanding data analysis, interpreting
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data, and applying results to decision-making.
Essentials of Marketing Dana-Nicoleta Lascu 2008 The
text provides an introduction to the field of marketing,
presenting basic concepts and current marketing theory,
along with memorable and up-to-date marketing practice
examples. The text offers an understanding of marketing
within a constantly-changing and increasingly-complex
global environment, and offers compelling examples of
business-to-business marketing principles, and examples
of marketing through channel structures from the
producer to the end consumer.
National 5 Biology James Torrance 2013-10-25 Help your
students become better biologists with the only book
that provides dedicated additional practice for the
central focus of the new syllabus and is endorsed by
SQA. This book provides a wealth of further questions
and practice material corresponding with each chapter of
the core text, allowing students to practise applying
their knowledge and skills. - Makes planning easier and
saves time with material that is ideal for use either in
classroom or as homework - Gives students simple ways to
improve and practice specific topics with questions
clearly matched to each section of the accompanying
Student's Book - Develops skills effectively with tried
and trusted material developed by a vastly experienced
author team
Eternal Beast Laura Wright 2012 While trying to free his
fellow Impure vampires, Gray Donohue must help Dillon,
who, after nearly being killed by the senator she was
assigned to protect, needs him to control the jaguar
within her since he is the only one strong enough--and
passionate enough--to tame her shift. Original. 40,000
first printing.
My Life as Emperor Tong Su 2006-02-01 By the author of
Raise the Red Lantern and Rice
New Headway: Upper-Intermediate Third Edition: Workbook
(Without Key) Liz Soars 2005-05-05 Clear focus on
grammar Balanced, integrated-skills syllabus Real-world
speaking skills - Everyday English, Spoken English,
Music of English Full teacher support - resources,
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photocopiables, tests and more - in print and online Hot
words and Hot verbs present and practise vital
collocations
Homeopathic Guide for Travelers Ravi Roy 2013-01-08 Ravi
Roy and Carola Lage-Roy present a wealth of strategies
for using homeopathic medicine to stay happy and healthy
while traveling. A bestseller in its original German
edition, The Homeopathic Guide for Travelers is equally
useful for backpackers, business travelers, and even
luxury vacationers. It provides all the preparation
needed for a journey, whether a short outing, far-off
holiday, or challenging trek. The homeopathic remedies
profiled here—many of them effective even when taken
last-minute—address everything from exhaustion to
altitude change, from jet lag to climate shifts to the
side effects of unfamiliar foods. Drawing from the
latest research, the book describes which homeopathic
medicines work best against infectious diseases, such as
malaria, hepatitis, and Lyme disease, and details
remedies for injuries sustained while backpacking,
climbing, or diving. Roy and Lage-Roy also explain how
to treat stings and bites from poisonous animals and
reactions from plants like poison ivy. An introductory
chapter features a basic traveler’s first-aid kit.
Role Play Judith Harries 2012-07-19 Role Play underpins
all development and learning in young children. Practice
Guidance for the Early Years Foundation Stage (2008,
page 7). Learning through play is at the heart of the
EYFS, and this series aims to give the practitioner as
many play ideas as possible to support children's
learning.
EBOOK: Ethics for Nurses: Theory and Practice Pam
Cranmer 2013-04-16 Ethics underpin all aspects of
nursing activity but the concepts can often seem remote
or inaccessible. This refreshing new book will help
nurses explore and explain key aspects of ethical
nursing practice in a practical and engaging way. Using
plentiful examples and case studies, this book focuses
on showing readers how to apply ethical principles to
everyday nursing practice and deliver excellent care as
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a result. The book explores and helps answer questions
such as: What are rights? What is dignity? How are
nurses accountable? How does the law relate to ethics?
What is a dignified death? The authors have created a
set of fictional characters who experience various
healthcare dilemmas and scenarios, and appear throughout
the book. These characters help illustrate different
aspects of ethics in healthcare and bring ethical
concepts and decision making to life. This book is
essential reading for nurses preparing to qualify or
those already qualified and doing further study. "This
is an ideal introductory text for students of nursing
and other allied health professions because it is
written in an accessible style. The authors discuss key
ethical theories and principles but make them meaningful
by applying them to contemporary scenarios in
healthcare. They encourage the reader to examine their
own beliefs and values and consider how these can impact
on their own professional judgment and decision making."
Melanie Fisher LLM (Medical Law), Senior Lecturer and
Programme Leader, Faculty of Health and Life Sciences,
Northumbria University, UK "This is a very readable
textbook that deals with the fundamentals of healthcare
ethics for nurses. Starting with an introduction to the
issues underpinning ethical knowledge, such as values
and beliefs, it then leads into ethical concepts such as
rights, dignity and accountability and concludes with
specific areas of practice, such as dignified death and
research. As such it would be useful reading to support
an undergraduate programme introducing students to
ethical theory. The use of '"think boxes'" and short
exercises is particularly useful in ensuring that theory
can be contextualised and made sense of by the student
in real-life scenarios. Academic staff may find these
useful as activities to use in workshops with students."
Deborah C. Casey, Senior Lecturer in Nursing, Leeds
Metropolitan University, UK "I believe strongly that
there needs to be much greater understanding of moral
nursing practice particularly at a time when there has
been much negative press regarding poor and undignified
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patient care, along with a failure by nurses to advocate
for the frail and vulnerable. Education requires
appropriate materials to enable those learning about
nursing and health care. This text succeeds in providing
clear explanations of ethics for nurses in relatively
plain English that will enable the essentials of moral
caring behaviour. The reader is encouraged to engage
with ethical concepts and principles through ‘think
boxes’, ‘points for consideration’ and the ‘residents of
Oak Avenue’ that facilitate linking theory to practice.
Overall the reader is guided from one subject to the
next through each chapter in a logical manner that gives
a useful perspective to understanding the essentials for
moral nursing practice." Linnette King, Principal
Lecturer, Faculty of Health and Social Science,
University of Brighton, UK
Operations Management Nigel Slack 2019-04-22 Operations
management is important, exciting, challenging ... and
everywhere you look! Important, because it enables
organisations to provide services and products that we
all need Exciting, because it is central to constant
changes in customer preference, networks of supply and
demand, and developments in technology Challenging,
because solutions must be must be financially sound,
resource-efficient, as well as environmentally and
socially responsible And everywhere, because in our
daily lives, whether at work or at home, we all
experience and manage processes and operations. The full
text downloaded to your computer With eBooks you can:
search for key concepts, words and phrases make
highlights and notes as you study share your notes with
friends eBooks are downloaded to your computer and
accessible either offline through the Bookshelf
(available as a free download), available online and
also via the iPad and Android apps. Upon purchase,
you'll gain instant access to this eBook. Time limit The
eBooks products do not have an expiry date. You will
continue to access your digital ebook products whilst
you have your Bookshelf installed.
Essentials of Paramedic Care Bryan E. Bledsoe 2007
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Essentials of Paramedic Care, 2nd edition, is the first
text program to take students beyond the skills
necessary to practice as a paramedic and into the
underlying principles upon which those practices are
based. Correlated to the U.S. Department of
Transportation's 1998 National Standard Curriculum for
EMT-Paramedic, this text provides the background content
and skills coverage required for paramedic education.
The text, comprised of five divisions, covers all eight
modules of the curriculum. Division 1: Introduction to
Advanced Prehospital Care (includes Airway Management)
Division 2: Patient Assessment Division 3: Trauma
Emergencies Division 4: Medical Emergencies Division 5:
Special Considerations/Operations (includes AssessmentBased Management)
Joomla! Explained Stephen Burge 2011-06-27 Master
Joomla! hands-on, step-by-step, through easy, practical
examples! Joomla! now powers tens of millions of
websites of every size and type. But many beginners find
it confusing, and most Joomla! books are too complex to
help. Joomla! Explained is the solution. Top Joomla!
trainer Stephen Burge teaches everything beginners need
to know--and nothing they don’t need to know! Joomla!
Explained requires absolutely no experience with Joomla!
content management, website construction, programming,
scripting, or even HTML. Stephen Burge has taught
thousands of beginners--and thousands more who’ve
experimented with Joomla! but haven’t mastered it yet.
Nobody knows more about guiding Joomla! users up the
learning curve--from confusion to results! You’ll master
Joomla! one easy step at a time, through a complete
hands-on case study. Burge presents crystal-clear
visuals, explanations, and analogies--all extensively
tested with real Joomla! beginners.
I Will Remember You Kimberly B. Schuler 2011-03-01 A
childs guide through grief that is formed by the truths
of our Catholic faith and by what bereavement
professionals have found helpful. This book helps
children ages 7 to 12 understand death, funeral rituals,
the grieving process, and what to expect during the
fanuc-operator-manual-lr-handling-toolb-82724en

first year after the loss of a loved one. Schuler gives
reassuring voice to a childs feelings of loss, and
provides a safe space where hopes can be expressed and
memories can be treasured.
Textbook of Human Histology with Colour Atlas Inderbir
Singh 2005-01-01 Printed throughout in full colour.
Short descriptions of each figure in the colour Atlas
now appear alongside it. Atlas figures have been
repeated in the text chapters wherever necessary.
Matters of detail are now clearly demarcated from the
main text.
Is Your Child Safe Online? Pamela Whitby 2012-03-30
Introduction to Computing and Programming in Python Plus
My Programming Lab -- Access Card Package Mark J.
Guzdial 2013-10-28 Introduction to Computing and
Programming in Python, 3e, uses multimedia applications
to motivate introductory computer science majors or nonmajors. The book's hands-on approach shows how programs
can be used to build multimedia computer science
applications that include sound, graphics, music,
pictures, and movies. The students learn a key set of
computer science tools and topics, as well as
programming skills; such as how to design and use
algorithms, and practical software engineering methods.
The book also includes optional coverage of HCI, as well
as rudimentary data structures and databases using the
user-friendly Python language for implementation.
Authors Guzdial and Ericson also demonstrate how to
communicate compatibly through networks and do
concurrent programming. 0133591522 / 9780133591521
Introduction to Computing and Programming in Python &
MyProgrammingLab with eText Package Package consists of
0132923513 / 9780132923514 Introduction to Computing and
Programming in Python 0133590747 / 9780133590746
MyProgrammingLab with eText -- Access Code Card -- for
Introduction to Computing and Programming in Python
Harrisons Manual of Medicine, 18th Edition Dan Longo
2012-09-21 The authority of Harrison’s in a concise,
carry-anywhere text Drawn from the eighteenth edition of
Harrison’s Principles of Internal Medicine, this handy
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reference covers key aspects of the diagnosis, clinical
manifestations, and treatment of the major diseases that
are likely to be encountered in medical practice.
Presented in full color and completely updated to
reflect all the major advances and clinical
developments, Harrison’s Manual of Medicine, 18e offers
high-yield coverage of: Etiology and Epidemiology
Clinically Relevant Pathophysiology Signs & Symptoms
Differential Diagnosis Physical and Laboratory Findings
Therapeutics Practice Guidelines Utilizing an effective
mix of succinct text, bullet points, algorithms, and
tables, Harrison’s Manual of Medicine, 18e covers every
area of clinical medicine – as only Harrison’s can.
NFPA 33 Standard for Spray Application Using Flammable
Or Combustible Materials National Fire Protection
Association 2021-01-22
Air Conditioning Service Manual Intertec Publishing
Corporation 1985
The Fall, & Exile and the Kingdom Albert 1913-1960 Exil
Et Le Camus 2021-09-09 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work is in the public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on
the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public.
To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has
been proofread and republished using a format that
seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your
support of the preservation process, and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant.
Essentials of Nuclear Medicine Physics and
Instrumentation Rachel A. Powsner 2013-02-08 An
excellent introduction to the basic concepts of nuclear
medicine physics This Third Edition of Essentials of
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Nuclear Medicine Physics and Instrumentation expands the
finely developed illustrated review and introductory
guide to nuclear medicine physics and instrumentation.
Along with simple, progressive, highly illustrated
topics, the authors present nuclear medicine-related
physics and engineering concepts clearly and concisely.
Included in the text are introductory chapters on
relevant atomic structure, methods of radionuclide
production, and the interaction of radiation with
matter. Further, the text discusses the basic function
of the components of scintillation and non-scintillation
detector systems. An information technology section
discusses PACs and DICOM. There is extensive coverage of
quality control procedures, followed by updated chapters
on radiation safety practices, radiation biology, and
management of radiation accident victims. Clear and
concise, this new edition of Essentials of Nuclear
Medicine Physics and Instrumentation offers readers:
Four new chapters Updated coverage of CT and hybrid
scanning systems: PET/CT and SPECT/CT Fresh discussions
of the latest technology based on solid state detectors
and new scanner designs optimized for dedicated cardiac
imaging New coverage of PACs and DICOM systems Expanded
coverage of image reconstruction and processing
techniques New material on methods of image display
Logically structured and clearly written, this is the
book of choice for anyone entering the field of nuclear
medicine, including nuclear medicine residents and
fellows, cardiac nuclear medicine fellows, and nuclear
medicine technology students. It is also a handy quickreference guide for those already working in the field
of nuclear physics.
How to Bag a Jabberwock Jack Union 2012 In remote and
hidden places, strange and deadly creatures lurk. High
in the heavens deadly Kraken patrol the skies and deep
underground the mysterious Shide lie slumbering, ready
to stalk our dreams. Scorpion-tailed Manticores prey
upon our soldiers in the Persian hills and in the snowy
mountains of Tibet the legendary Yeti waits in ambush.
Immunology of the Gut : Proceedings Symposium on
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Immunology of the Gut (1976 : London) 1977
Ethics and Politics in Modern American Poetry John
Wrighton 2010 From the Objectivists to e-poetry, this
thoughtful and innovative book explores the dynamic
relationship between the ethical imperative and poetic
practice, revitalizing the study of the most prominent
post-war American poets in a fresh, provocative way.
Contributing to the "turn to ethics" in literary
studies, the book begins with Emmanual Levinasâe(tm)
philosophy, proposing that his reorientation of ontology
and ethics demands a social responsibility. In poetic
practice this responsibility for the other, it is
argued, is both responsive to the traumatized semiotics
of our shared language and directed towards an
emancipatory social activism. Individual chapters deal
with Charles Olsonâe(tm)s The Maximus Poems (including
reproductions of previously unpublished archive
material), Gary Snyderâe(tm)s environmental poetry,
Allen Ginsbergâe(tm)s Beat poetics, Jerome
Rothenbergâe(tm)s ethnopoetics, and Bruce Andrewâe(tm)s
Language poetry. Following the bookâe(tm)s chronological
and contextual approach, their work is situated within a
constellation of poetic schools and movements, and in
relation to the shifting socio-political conditions of
post-war America. In its redefinition and extension of
the key notion of "poethics" and, as guide to the
development of experimental work in modern American
poetry, this book will interest and appeal to a wide
audience.
Essentials of WMS-IV Assessment Lisa W. Drozdick
2011-01-13 Quickly acquire the knowledge and skills you
need toconfidently administer, score, and interpret the
WMS®-IV Complete coverage of administration,
scoring,interpretation, and reporting Expert advice on
avoiding common pitfalls Conveniently formatted for
rapid reference The most recent revision of one of the
most popular memory assessment instruments, the Wechsler
Memory Scale-Fourth Edition (WMS®-IV) is a widely used
measure of memory functioning, which is particularly
useful in the assessment of individuals with dementia,
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traumatic brain injury, and substance abuse problems,
among others. Professionals need an authoritative source
on administration, scoring, and interpretation in order
to use this test properly. Written by the test
developers for the WMS®-IV, Essentials of WMS®-IV
Assessment is that source. Like all the volumes in the
Essentials of Psychological Assessment series, this book
is designed to help busy mental health professionals,
and those in training, quickly acquire the knowledge and
skills they need to make optimal use of major
psychological assessment instruments. Each concise
chapter features numerous callout boxes highlighting key
concepts, bulleted points, and extensive illustrative
material, as well as test questions that help you gauge
and reinforce your grasp of the information covered.
Integrating WMS®-IV data with the WAIS®-IV and other
measures of cognitive ability and memory for adults,
Essentials of WMS®-IV Assessment now includes four new
subtests and a revised index structure. The authors also
offer expert assessment of the test's relative strengths
and weaknesses, valuable advice on its clinical
applications, and several illuminating case studies.
Electrical Systems Analysis and Design for Industrial
Plants Irwin Lazar 1980
Handbook on Psychology of Motivation Jason N. Franco
2012 This book presents topical research in the study of
the psychology of motivation. Topics discussed include
motivation in the field of tourism; new perspectives in
the psychology and economics of donating; commercial
weight-loss programs and motivation; motivation for
creativity in design and architecture; cognitive and
motivational factors for reading; motivation to learn,
self-regulation and academic achievement and the
implicit theories of intelligence, effort beliefs, and
achievement goals as antecedents of learning motivation
and engagement.
Essentials of Materials Science & Engineering - SI
Version Donald R. Askeland 2009-02-03 This text provides
students with a solid understanding of the relationship
between the structure, processing, and properties of
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materials. Authors Donald Askeland and Pradeep Fulay
teach the fundamental concepts of atomic structure and
materials behaviors and clearly link them to the
materials issues that students will have to deal with
when they enter the industry or graduate school (e.g.
design of structures, selection of materials, or
materials failures). While presenting fundamental
concepts and linking them to practical applications, the
authors emphasize the necessary basics without
overwhelming the students with too much of the
underlying chemistry or physics. The book covers
fundamentals in an integrated approach that emphasizes
applications of new technologies that engineered
materials enable. New and interdisciplinary developments
in materials field such as nanomaterials, smart
materials, micro-electro-mechanical (MEMS) systems, and
biomaterials are also discussed. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Essentials of Software Engineering Frank Tsui 2011
Computer Architecture/Software Engineering
Judaism, Liberalism, and Political Theology Randi
Rashkover 2014 This title provides a broad encounter
between modern Jewish thought and recent developments in
political theology. In opposition to impetuous
associations of Judaism and liberalism and charges that
Judaism cannot engender a universal political order, the
essays in this volume propose a new and richly detailed
engagement between Judaism and the political.
Jobs Henry Lee 2018-08-19 It has been reported in
various business websites, news stations, newspapers and
social media that the US unemployment rate went down to
5.5% as of February 2015. Is this good news? Yes,
because that means 94.5% of the working population is
employed. The bad news is you might be, or might know
someone, who is still a part of the remaining 5.5%. Now,
with the competition that includes knowledge,
experience, personality and determination as the main
criteria for judging, you have to prove yourself worthy
of a position in that 94.5%. It does not matter if you
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have been laid off, you resigned or a fresh graduate;
what is important is that you want the bosses to know
what you are capable of. If you have been looking around
and trying for quite some time now but is still not
getting that offer, you might want to revamp your plans.
This book aims to help you find and get that job you
have always dreamed of. It will guide you through the
whole process of job-hunting: from the searching, to
preparing your documents, the interview and whatever
comes next. These are proven effective ways on how to
get a job in 30 days without sacrificing your passion or
talent.
Objective General Knowledge Thorpe Edgar 2011-09
Essentials of Statistics for the Social and Behavioral
Sciences Barry H. Cohen 2004-04-01 Master the essential
statistical skills used in social andbehavioral sciences
Essentials of Statistics for the Social and Behavioral
Sciencesdistills the overwhelming amount of material
covered inintroductory statistics courses into a handy,
practical resourcefor students and professionals. This
accessible guide covers basicto advanced concepts in a
clear, concrete, and readablestyle. Essentials of
Statistics for the Social and Behavioral Sciencesguides
you to a better understanding of basic concepts
ofstatistical methods. Numerous practical tips are
presented forselecting appropriate statistical
procedures. In addition, thisuseful guide demonstrates
how to evaluate and interpret statisticaldata, provides
numerous formulas for calculating statistics fromtables
of summary statistics, and offers a variety of
workedexamples. As part of the Essentials of Behavioral
Science series, this bookoffers a thorough review of the
most relevant statistical conceptsand techniques that
will arm you with the tools you'll need
forknowledgeable, informed practice. Each concise
chapter featuresnumerous callout boxes highlighting key
concepts, bulleted points,and extensive illustrative
material, as well as "Test Yourself"questions that help
you gauge and reinforce your grasp of theinformation
covered.
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Experimental inorganic chemistry William George Palmer
1965
Intel486 Microprocessor Family Programmer's Reference
Manual Intel Corporation 1992 An all-in-one programmer's
guide to the personal computer industry's most powerful
chip--with information on the Intel 486 DX2
microprocessor. Also covers the Intel 486 SX
microprocessor for affordable and upgradeable entrylevel system performance. This book is organized in five
parts, including application programming, system
programming, numeric processing, compatibility, and the
instruction set.
Introduction to Laser Technology C. Breck Hitz
2012-04-10 The only introductory text on the market
today that explains the underlying physics and
engineering applicable to all lasers Although lasers are
becoming increasingly important in our high-tech
environment, many of the technicians and engineers who
install, operate, and maintain them have had little, if
any, formal training in the field of electro-optics.
This can result in less efficient usage of these
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important tools. Introduction to Laser Technology,
Fourth Edition provides readers with a good
understanding of what a laser is and what it can and
cannot do. The book explains what types of laser to use
for different purposes and how a laser can be modified
to improve its performance in a given application. With
a unique combination of clarity and technical depth, the
book explains the characteristics and important
applications of commercial lasers worldwide and
discusses light and optics, the fundamental elements of
lasers, and laser modification.? In addition to new
chapter-end problems, the Fourth Edition includes new
and expanded chapter material on: Material and
wavelength Diode Laser Arrays Quantum-cascade lasers
Fiber lasers Thin-disk and slab lasers Ultrafast fiber
lasers Raman lasers Quasi-phase matching Optically
pumped semiconductor lasers Introduction to Laser
Technology, Fourth Edition is an excellent book for
students, technicians, engineers, and other
professionals seeking a fuller, more formal introduction
to the field of laser technology.
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